Abby Bacon

Washington state SHOULD NOT adopt the California Clean Vehicle Program. The infrastructure
is not established to support this program. The average electric vehicle is more expensive than the
average wages in the state can afford. The power grid cannot support every person in the state to
have at least one electric vehicle and be able to charge of when necessary without having rolling
blackouts and additional energy problems. I work in the auto repair industry at a new car
dealership. The new electric vehicles have been very unreliable, expensive to repair, parts are often
unavailable and on backorder and need tires replaced as early as 9000 miles at an average of $1600
a set. The public has been kept in the dark by Governor Newsome and Governor Inslee to further
their unrealistic agenda and program. Please do not support this program. It will be detrimental to
the future of Washington state.



